
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The Monthly Business Meeting was held on November 6, 2013. (1) Mckenzie Hardin, 
representing the Directory Committee, reported that there have now been 135 families signed 
up to have pictures made and they have had to add another camera to November 25th 
because there were no other time slots available. They are already booking families for the 
additional spots. (2) Ernest Taylor reports that the insurance on the van and bus have been 
finalized and paid. (3) In New Business, Sam Graham, Chairman of the Deacons made a 
recommendation, it was voted on and approved, to have the following people serve on the 
2014 Stewardship Committee: Carolyn Morris, Mark Speer, Trent Pyles, Jean Sallee, and 
Carol Reynolds. (4) Also, in New Business, Mark Speer, representing the Deacons, made a 
motion for the church to pay a $600 fee for the script for the Judgement House for this next 
year as the church verbally committed to be the host of the event for the second year. Also, 
he asks that the church be mindful of the added expenses that were incurred by the host 
church, Lebanon Baptist Church, this past year such as doubling electric bill, increased water 
bill, etc. and think of ways to help with these expenses next time. The motion was voted on 
and approved. (5) Bro. Steve will be attending the upcoming Kentucky Baptist convention 
and a motion was made to have him serve as messenger for the church. This was voted on 
and approved. 
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